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The WVGS Newsletter is a benefit of membership.  The complete 
Newsletter for December 2024 is located on the Member Page.  Its con-
tents are listed below.  For a more complete example of a Newsletter, 
please see the issue of May 2024 on this Home Page.   

 

 Officers Elected for 2025 

 Membership Renewal Applications Due by January 01 

 WVGS Annual Party 

 Major Achievement for WVGS Library 

 Open Houses at Second WVGS Library 

 The Comfortable Genealogist Learning Opportunities 

 A Member’s Travel Experience 

 List of WVGS Books for Sale 

 Retirement of Long-Term Officers 

 WVGS Books Newly Accessible at the Library 

 Membership Bylaw Amended 

 For Your Reference 

 Membership Application Form and Instructions 

 

 


